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Liberty Middle School recog-

nizes the importance of strong 

parental involvement and its 

impact on the educational 

success of the student. We 

are committed to creating an 

environment that focuses and 

supports communication be-

tween the school and home. 

Our staff will communicate 

with parents via phone calls, 

emails, conferences, newslet-

ters, informational flyers, and 

the school’s website to ensure 

all parents are informed of 

any and all school activities. 
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Thanks to our parents 

and community 

members for all their 

help. You are an  

integral part of your 

child’s education! 



Mission Statement: 

Liberty Middle School is 

established as “A Place  

Where All Students Will 

Be College and Career 

Ready”. To ensure that 

learning occurs, paren-

tal involvement is essen-

tial.  Parental involve-

ment supports student 

achievement and en-

courages continued in-

volvement in activities 

that take place both in-

side and outside of the 

school. 

Liberty Middle School’s Parental Involvement Plan 

Involvement of Parents: 

Liberty Middle School is com-

mitted to involving parents in 

all aspects of Title I programs 

that occur both inside & out-

side of school. The School 

Advisory Council is comprised 

of faculty, staff, parents, & 

community members. The 

primary responsibility of SAC 

is to develop, review, imple-

ment, and evaluate school 

based plans such as the 

School Improvement Plan 

and the Parental Involvement 

Plan. During these meetings, 

parents are welcome and en-

couraged to voice their ideas 

and opinions regarding the 

plans. 

Programs to ensure parent 

involvement: 

During the course of the 

school year, there will be 

many opportunities for parent 

involvement.  We will be having 

a Cambridge Night, FSA/FCAT/

Literacy Night, as well as AVID 

nights. Our fine arts programs 

have many performances 

throughout the year, which 

gives parents the opportunity 

to listen to and view their chil-

dren’s hard work. Report Card 

Night is also available for par-

ents to pick up their child’s re-

port cards and have the oppor-

tunity to speak to the child’s 

teachers if needed. We also 

have flexible meeting times for 

parents to meet with teachers, 

as well as having  translators 

available. 


